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On August 25th, the Vancouver Police Marine Unit received a call from a member of the public 

reporting that two Novurania Inflatables were “abandoned” on the Mamquam River in Squamish BC. 

The caller stated that a check of the Stolen Boats Canada web site confirmed that both vessels 

were currently listed on the site as “STOLEN”.  

Members from the RCMP Squamish Detachment attended the area and recovered the vessels.   

The vessels had been stolen from False Creek in Vancouver on August 11th and August 13th.  

 

Please contact Constable Murray Cummins murray.cummins@vpd.ca , Constable Perry Fiedler 

perry.fiedler@vpd.ca  or CRIMESTOPPERS if you can assist.    

 

  

RECOVERED 

http://www.bccrimestoppers.com/
mailto:murray.cummins@vpd.ca
mailto:perry.fiedler@vpd.ca

